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Hello everyone,  

Sports Day 2019 

On Sunday 1
st

 December at Two Boats Sports Field we 

expect students to arrive in good time to start the day off at 

9.00am.  Georgetown children will be picked up at 8.15am 

and Two Boats school students to be at the field by 8.30am. 

Please make sure children have a substantial breakfast in 

preparation for this event and they are to bring along drinks 

and snacks for snack break.  A tuck shop will open at 10am 

and cooked food will be sold from 11am. 

Students are asked to wear their House colours and must 

remain in their respective spaces allocated to them. Sun 

hats and application of sun cream are also recommended 

for this occasion. 

We would be grateful if parents remain in their tent as well. 

Be prepared to have family photos taken by Student 

Council members as part of their Xmas Card venture. 

We are looking forward to a fun filled day with lots of 

support from parents and friends, as students strive to 

aspire to be winners and achieving their personal best. 

 

Christmas Fair Saturday 7th Dec 

This half-term, Year 5 and 6 have been hard at work making 
items to sell at the Christmas Fair in Georgetown on 
Saturday 7

th
 December.  We are happy to say that there will 

be cards, tote bags and bandanas on sale.  Come and see us 
on the PTA stand and purchase one of 
our unique designs!  We are hoping to  

 
have more stock to sell in the shops throughout the year 
also. 
 Many thanks, Mr Britten. 
 
The PTA would also like to have a sale of Homemade Cakes 
and Bakes on this occasion as well.  If interested in making 
something delicious to contribute to this stall, please 
contact and deliver to Celia Reynolds, Debbie Augustus or 
you can bring it to the stall on the day at 9.00am. 

 

Xmas Production 
We are hoping to have our Xmas production on the 10

th
 

December @ 6.30pm.  On this occasion we will also have 
the Christingle Service.  We are not selling tickets for 
seating but a collection will be taken at the door on leaving. 
Donations are in aid of PTA funds.  Also, we are planning to 
have a raffle of hampers in aid of PTA funds.  We would 
appreciate a contribution towards either a Food, 
Bath/beauty or a Drinks - Alcoholic/non-an Alcoholic 
Hamper.  Please send your donations into school by Friday 
6

th
 December and ensure that food items are in date. 

Raffle papers will go out next Monday 2
nd

 to give children a 
week to sell tickets. 
Primary students to go home at 2pm, Seniors to go 

home at 3pm, on the day of the Show but must 

return as follows –  

Primary pick up 5.45pm from Georgetown 

Two Boats Primary children to come in 5.45pm 

Two Boats Senior children to arrive at 6.00pm – report 
to Geography room. 
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On Thursday, students in Mrs Crowie’s pen pal club 

mailed their letters off to their new pen friends in 

France. The students wrote about themselves, what 

they like doing and all about Ascension. They are 

eagerly anticipating their reply letters. Thank you 

to Mrs Reynolds for driving us to the Post Office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Ms Carolyn Yon 

Acting Head Teacher, TBS 

 

 

 

 


